
 
NOTE by EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR – CUSTOMER SERVICES of INQUORATE MEETING of 
PERFORMANCE REVIEW AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE held in the COUNCIL CHAMBER, 

KILMORY, LOCHGILPHEAD  
on THURSDAY, 15 NOVEMBER 2012  

 
 

Present:  
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
Attending:  
  
 
 
 Advance notification had been given by the Executive Director – Customer 

Services that after a number of apologies submitted by Members, and after 
consultation with the Leader of the Council and the Chief Executive, that this 
meeting would not take place as scheduled.  There was therefore no 
attendance by Members or Officers. 
 


